
“Feed the Need”  
The 11th Annual Fairlawn AAIC  Hunger Walk on 

May 3 Is Cancelled. 
 

 Donations are needed now more than ever. Please submit by May 3.  
 

Online Donations through the AAIC Website 
and through active Facebook Fundraiser 
 
Or Mail a Check  to AAIC Hunger walk  to 
3300 Morewood Rd, Fairlawn OH 44333.  
 
Or Submit Donations In Person May 3 
between 2-3pm to a person outside the main 
entrance of Unitarian Universalist Church. 
 

 
 

Donations counted and sent to 
 the Akron Canton Regional 

Foodbank 
 

Sponsored By the Akron Area Interfaith 
Council 


